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April 13, 2017

Ms Rea-Ann Goegan

Dear Ms. Goegan:

Re: Petition — Oppose the Use of Niemi Road as the Main Access Road for the

Development off Sixth Ave and Behind Woodland and Sugarbush

At the City Council meeting of April 11, 2017 Councillor Vagnini submitted a petition to
the Deputy City Clerk regarding the opposition to the use of Niemi Road as the main
access road for the development off Sixth Ave and behind Woodland and Sugarbush.

Please be advised that this petition has been forwarded to the General Manager of
Growth and Infrastructure for review. It is the department that receives the petition who
is responsible for communicating which of the following five paths they may choose:

1.

2.

3.

4.

5.

The Senior Management Member may direct administrative action be taken to
resolve or respond to the matter in question;

The Senior Management Member may seek further information from the
originators of the petition, which might include a meeting etc.;

The Senior Management Member may report back to Council with a report for
information or action;

The Senior Management Member may bring back a report recommending a new
policy or new financial resources; or

May advise that no further action will be taken at this time.

For further information please contact Vivian Gibbons at 705-674-4455, ext. 4290, or via
email at: Viv.Gibbons@greatersudbury.ca.

Yours truly,
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Brigitte Sobush
Deputy City Clerk

CC:

Council Members
Tony Cecutti, General Manager of Growth and Infrastructure

David Shelsted, Director of Roads and Transportation



GROWTH AND DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT

SUBJECT PROPERTY — SUGARBUSH , CHINABERRY
NTS 751-8/17-2, 780-8/17001 AND 701-8/17-1 DATED 10/02/17

PETITION TO OPPOSE THE USE OF NIEMI ROAD AS THE MAIN ACCESS ROAD FOR
DEVELOPMENT OFF SIXTH AVE AND BEHIND WOODLAND AND SUGARBUSH (210 SINGLE
HOMES, 70 SEMI-DETACHED, 93 ROW DWELLINGS AND 150 APARTMENTS).

WE, THE PEOPLE OF LIVELY, ARE OPPOSING THE USE OF NIEMI ROAD FOR THE MAIN
CONSTRUCTION OF ALL THESE PROPOSED DEVELOPMENTS. WE HAVE BEEN UNDER
CONSTRUCTION FOR MANY YEARS AND WE ARE CONCERNED WITH THE FLOW OF
TRAFFIC THROUGH NIEMI ROAD, THE NOISE LEVEL, THE DUST AND THE DANGER OF
CONSTRUCTION VEHICLES.

WE PROPOSE THAT DALRON BUILD THE ROAD FROM 6™ AVE. FIRST, BEFORE ANY
CONSTRUCTION STARTS, AND USE THAT ROAD DESIGNATED TO ALL THE NEW
CONSTRUCTION.
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Please be advised the original petition
is available for viewing at the Clerk's
Services department at 200 Brady
Street, 2nd floor, Sudbury.






